The following is suggested content/format for a Justification Letter for Approval of Request to attend Security Executive Forum.

The Chameleon Associates Security Executive Forum is taking place in London November 11 – 12, 2025.  It is a unique event for senior security executives to learn new methods, share insights, explore leadership strategies, and discuss the evolving challenges facing global security operations.
I am requesting approval for the investment of £1,100 for registration fees to participate in the two-day Security Executive Forum. Estimated transportation and accommodation costs are £_______.
This forum presents a unique opportunity for high-level security professionals to engage with fellow executives and subject matter experts from around the world. It is designed specifically for those in leadership and decision-making roles responsible for steering their organizations through an increasingly complex threat landscape.
I will take part in interactive sessions, panel discussions, and workshops focusing on:
· Strategic security leadership and organizational resilience.
· Intelligence-led decision-making and global threat awareness.
· Enhancing cross-border collaboration and information-sharing practices.
· Red Teaming as a security quality assurance tool.
· Insider threat mitigation strategies and case study analyses.
· Recruitment and training of security personnel for maximum operational impact.
The forum offers a focused environment for peer-to-peer exchange and real-world learning, with key takeaways that can directly inform and enhance our organization’s security programs.
Further details on the event are available at: https://chameleonassociates.com/security-executive-forum-london-2025
Thank you for your consideration,

